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Water Main Break Affecting Several Clearwater Neighborhoods

CLEARWATER, Fla. Crews are currently working a water main break at Coachman Park along
Drew Street that’s causing hundreds of thousands of gallons of water to flow into the street. Around
8:50 am, dispatch received a call that a contractor installing a new BayCare Sound sign hit the
water main. Crews responded immediately and are locating water shut-off valves.

Residents along the beach, Island Estates and Sand Key may experience low water pressure.
When crews locate shut-off valves, water will be turned off to affected areas and Coachman Park
for an estimated 12 hours. Once repaired, a boil water notice will be in effect for at least 48-hours.

Open play areas at Coachman Park may be impacted while crews and large vehicles enter the
area. Parks and Recreation is helping manage crowds at the park while Clearwater Police assists
with traffic. Due to the severity of the water main break, the 7 pm ZZ Top concert has been
canceled.

There are live cameras at Coachman Park which can be monitored on the City of Clearwater
website. We will provide additional updates as new information becomes available.
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